
 ICC Region II 
  
 
 

  September 23, 2024 
 
Michael Wich, Nominating Committee Chairman C/O 
Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer  
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

RE: ICC Board Nomination  

Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Region II of the International Code Council, I am writing to support the 
election of John (JC) Hudgison to the ICC Board of Directors for the Section F seat at the 
2024 Annual Business Meeting.  
 
From Mr. Hudgison extensive resume and past contributions to ICC, Region II believes his 
dedication and service to the ICC Board deserves to be continued in anew term. Please 
accept this letter of endorsement for Mr. Hudgison’s candidacy for and our support for the 
Section F Board position. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cache W. Olson 
Cache Olson 
President, Region II of ICC 


